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6 December 2022 

Subject: Penrith Glass Plan Modification – Modification 3 Penrith Glass Recycling Volume 
Increase (SSD-5267) - Modification Report 

Dear Emma Barnet 

I refer to your request for advice sent on 1 December 2022 to the Department of Planning and 
Environment (DPE) Water about the above matter. 

The Modification Proposal seeks to upgrade processing equipment through a project called 
the Glass Recovery Maximisation Project, which has been enabled with assistance of a 
Remanufacture NSW grant, and to increase the processing throughput of the Site by 75,000 
tonnes per annum (tpa) to 225,000 tpa 

The Modification Report has been reviewed by DPE Water and all requirements have been 
adequately addressed by the proponent, therefore DPE Water has no further comments. 

Should you have any further queries in relation to this submission please do not hesitate to 
contact DPE Water Assessments at water.assessments@dpie.nsw.gov.au or the following 
coordinating officer within DPE Water: 

Liz Rogers, Manager Assessments 

E: liz.rogers@dpie.nsw.gov.au 

Ph: 0428 600 421 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Liz Rogers 

Manager Assessments, Assessments, Knowledge Division 
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